
 PUBLIC NOTICE 

State of Illinois 

Legislative Travel Control Board 

 

The regularly scheduled Legislative Travel Control meeting for Wednesday, May 6th, 2020 at 
10:00 AM has been rescheduled for Wednesday, June 3rd, 2020 at 10:00 AM.  This 
notification is provided pursuant to 5 ILCS 120/2.02.   

 

All of the meetings are held in the State Capitol Complex in Springfield, Illinois.  Information 
regarding the specific room location may be obtained from the Auditor General’s Office, 740 
East Ash Street, Springfield, IL 62703, telephone 217/782-6046 or on our website at:  
https://www.auditor.illinois.gov/.   

 

 

 

Dean J. Devert 
Representing the Auditor General 
Chairman 
Legislative Travel Control Board 

https://www.auditor.illinois.gov/

